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June 24 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Due to the Election the Music Festival will now be on Tuesday 9th July 2024 and not Tuesday 2nd July 2024, 
as previously advised.  We will still be participating in the Oldham Schools Annual Music Festival, which is 
still being held at the Queen Elizabeth Hall, West St, Oldham OL1 1QJ.  
 
Pupils from Year 5 and Year 6 classes who play a brass/clarinet instrument will be performing during the 
afternoon session which starts at 1:00pm and should be finished by 3:00pm.  
 
We will be travelling to and from the event by coach and should be back at school by 3:30pm, traffic 
dependant. Children will be having lunch at school as normal.  
 
Parents are welcome to watch their child’s performance at the Queen Elizabeth Hall, please arrive in time 
for your child’s performance and report to reception.  
 
Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform on this day including plain black school 
shoes/trainers.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mrs S Forster  
Headteacher 
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